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DAC Staff Representative – Voting Ballot

The nominations are in for the next DAC staff representative!  I am asking everyone to submit their vote by Monday, August 1, 2005.  You may respond via email or, if you prefer to vote anonymously, please complete this ballot form and return to MSL 107 or mailbox for Lois Bryce.  Please note, only CMS staff members, either A&P, non-tenure earning faculty, or USPS, and not COT employees as COT personnel will be voting for their own representative, should submit a vote.

One vote per staff member please!

Thanks everyone for your participation in this election. 
Deadline is 5:00 PM on Monday, August 1, 2005 but ballots may be submitted prior to that time.


___________Hope Botterbush
___________David John

___________Cliff Merz


